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Aaron Panko

From: Georjan Bridger <artsrpassion@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 7:49 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Notice of Hearing

Dear Mr. Panko, 

 

Case number:  SUB21-09MOD1PLA23-08  Property address 4540 Pringle Road SE  Salem OR  97302 

 

I am opposed to the development of this property to subdivide into 120 plus homes at that property location. 

 

I live at 1434 Sylvan Avenue SE, which is the corner of Hillrose and Sylvan Avenue.  As you can see by the map, my home 

and property will be affected by the subdivision if it is enacted.  It appears that my property lines would be affected and 

perhaps taken away due to the road development.  Additionally, I work nights and sleep during the day.  The additional 

noise by cars and people/children walking by my bedroom window will adversely affect my sleep schedule. 

 

I am hopeful that the City of Salem and all parties involved will stop the development so I can continue to enjoy my 

home and existing surroundings.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Georjan Bridger 

1434 Sylvan Avenue SE 

Salem OR  97302 

   503-931-7099 


